
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 10, 2021 
 
 
SUBJECT: COUNCIL DISTRICT 4 - ALL-WAY STOP INSTALLATIONS 
 
During the August 10, 2021 City Council Meeting, the Council determined the consideration of all-
way stop controls at several intersections throughout the Council District area within District 4 
bounded by the roadways of Aviation Blvd, Artesia Blvd, Inglewood Ave and Grant Ave.  As part 
of Council’s determination, Staff has been tasked with notifying residents of the potential 
installation(s) and to solicit feedback.  If you’ve received this notification letter, it is because your 
residence is within a 150’ radius of the six (6) subject one/two-way stop-controlled intersections 
within the aforementioned area and your input on the matter would be greatly appreciated. As 
identified in the image below, the subject intersections are:  
 

Vanderbilt Lane at Rockefeller Lane at 
• Green Lane and; 
• Blossom Lane 

• Flagler Lane 
• Phelan Lane 
• Felton Lane and;  
• Perkins Lane 

 

 
 
Please provide your concerns and inquiries, especially if you object to the installation of all-way 
stop controls, to gene.kim@redondo.org by Friday, October 1, 2021.     
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gene Kim, P.E., T.E. 
City Traffic Engineer 
 

cc:  Zein Obaji, District 4 Council Member Joe Hoefgen, City Manager 
Ted Semaan, Director of Public Works Andrew Winje, City Engineer 

Public Works Department  
Engineering Services Division 
 

415 Diamond Street 
Redondo Beach, California 90277 
www.redondo.org 
 

tel:  310 318-0661 
fax: 310 374-4828 
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